
               BLACKTOWN CITY CORPS NEWSLETTER            

10th July 2016 

        Corps Officers—Captain William & Susanne Geracia 

TODAY: 

Major Denise Parkinson will be leading our meeting today.  

Please make Denise feel at home as we worship together. 

 

COMING EVENTS: 

17th July Major’s Ron & Lyn Whitehouse leading  

  meeting. 

22nd July IMPACT YOUTH—Messy Games 

24th July Sydney Youth Band Leading the meeting. 

31st July Major’s Ron & Lyn Whitehouse leading  

  meeting. 

29th July IMPACT YOUTH—’I PULSE’ Combined Youth 

  Church.  Leaving Hall @ 5pm. 

29th—31st July  ‘SHE’ (Women’s Camp),  application 

forms  on back table. 

 

Please note:   There will be NO Delve in July or August. 

 

 

Please pray for Captains Bill & Susanne, Elaina & Crosby as 

they are in the US on furlough. 

 

Pray for our Corps at Blacktown that we will stand against 

the work of Satan and that the Holy Spirit will bind us 

together in love.   May all who enter our doors see Jesus in 

each of our lives. 

 

FOR SALE:   The latest Sydney Staff Songster CD titled HE IS... 

Some of the songs are—How Great is Your Love, Time to Believe, 

God So Loved the World, Blessed Assurance and What a Friend 

we have in Jesus.   The price is $20 and if any one would like one 

please see Don Jenkins (cornet player in band).   

   

 

 

  10th July Christine Bellamy 

  11th July John Hughes Snr. 

       

  HOME LEAGUE SYLABUS.  

           Home League resumes on  

 19th July     Meeting is about  ‘ Christmas  Bells’   

  Bring your collection of Bells to show 

 

 July 26th Video Morning “Hallelujah”  

              ‘Stuck Down’ & ‘Marching Orders’  

         

         

         

    

Do you know what is on in YOUR CORPS?  Do you know of 

anyone who would like to attend any of our programmes as 

well as our Meetings here on a Sunday? 

Sunday:  

9 am  Oasis (Sunday School) Children from 3—12 

10 am on the first Sunday of the Month Prayer Meeting 

10:30   Family Worship. 

11am   Junior Soldiers (every 2nd week) ages 7—12 

TUESDAY: 

Ladies Fellowship 

9:30 Craft Group 

10:30 Morning Tea 

11am  Home League 

7:30 pm Ensemble Practise 

WEDNESDAY: 

10:30    Kids at Play 

7:30 pm Brass Band Practice 

THURSDAY: 

9:30—10:30 Know your Bible 

FRIDAY: 

6:30 Timbrels  (every 2nd Friday) 

7:30 Youth Group (Impact) (every 2nd Friday) 

Don’t forget the BRACS Program & our Family Store. 

Volunteers are always needed. 



 PRAYER REQUESTS 

Please pray for our Officers, Captain Bill & Susanne 

& their family as they minister to us.   

Pray for Rena. 

Keep Praying for Kath Paddison.                                                    

Pray for Sandra Robinson & Phil Robinson.  Phil had shoulder 

surgery, Please pray for a quick recovery. 

Pray for Estelle Ring. 

Pray for our Junior Soldiers and all our young people and their 

leaders.  Pray for each of our sections & leader.  

Pray for all those who once attended this Corps (or other place 

of worship) and who no longer worship anywhere.  “Pray the 

prodigals home” they may not agree with us or like us but they 

are helpless against our prayers.   

Pray for Michael, Katrina Jacob & Emmalyn 

Hindle as they work towards their 

Commissioning. 

Pray for Peter Hardy as he is in the US at Summer Camp. Pray 

that God will guide and bless him in all he does. 

Pray for Bob Rogan and his work & ministry at the Corps. 

Sandra Tilson is in Blacktown Hospital in the respiratory ward.   

Please pray for her recovery. 

 

This week pray especially for:   

Shirley Watts, Stephen, Karen, Michaela, Wendy & Isaac 

White, Majors Ron & Lyn Whitehouse, Anita Wright, Rena 

Young,  Andrew, Rosemary, Kimberley, Susannah & Jack 

Douglass.  

GIVE THANKS TO GOD for the answers to prayers and for 

the many blessings he gives us daily.  Thank Him for JESUS and 

for the change it has made to our lives. 

 

If you would like a prayer request added to the Newsletter 

or you have a Praise Point or Answer to Prayer, please let 

Gail know so it can be recorded. 

 

 

‘THE WAY TO ACCOMPLISH MUCH FOR CHRIST IS 

TO SERVE HIM IN ANY WAY WE CAN’. 

  

Red Shield Family Store Prayer Requests: 

 Please pray for and support the Family Store Manager and 

Volunteers. 

Just an update for the Newsletter—Graeme says thank you to 

the Corps for our prayers.  His toe is healed and he has been 

able to return to manage our furniture storage again, praise 

God. 

Lyn is grateful for our prayers.  The Doctor has given her the 

all clear.  Lyn thanks the Corps for all the prayers.  She is 

greatly relieved.  

WANTED:  Mark Andrews is looking for a second-hand winter 

uniform jacket—size Large.  If you have a jacket you would 

like to sell or give away, please see Mark. 

 

 

 

Update on Kitchen renovations:   

The walls are all tiled to the ceiling with lovely 

white tiles..   As of yesterday (Saturday) , I 

believe the flooring should be finished and lino 

laid in  the kitchen and pantry areas...  This 

coming week will see the start of the stoves 

and sinks etc. starting to be installed.... There 

is still no completion dates so hang on Home 

Leaguers it shouldn't be too long.... 

I have arranged for a lady from Rouse Hill 

Corps who is a professional chef to 

voluntarily come and show us how to use the 

new equipment properly once completed.   

We will have a demonstration on how to use 

the new cooking facilities and  the washing up 

machine and the "convection microwave 

ovens".   

It will be beneficial to all the team leaders, 

who will be responsible for those using this 

equipment if they can attend this time, as we 

want to be able to use this equipment safely 

and correctly to gain the most benefit. 

Further updates  as it happens with our new 

"Kitchen".   jc  
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